
Jan. 20, 1926

J. C. Holmes Co., 
Jacksonville, Fla.

Gentlemen:

We think you may have overlooked our account 

and our former letter asking the favor of your 

remittance.

We hope that you will be good enough to oblige 

us with your check and will thank you for the 

courtesy of your early reply.

Very truly yours,
H. S. ECKELS & CO.

JYH/JK


